oe you have had a fantastic half term

2elks have lots of events happening so please do
on the newsletter, app and website for information.

I encourage everyone to complete their consents on
Pay for trips. Could you also ensure your child is booked
any curriculum clubs or for Touchdown via the parent

tal. It is very important that we know who is attending these
each day.

Thank you very much.

Miss S Horsbrough
Executive Principal

Attendance
98%
Our Target




REMINDER )

NO DOGS ALLOWED Please ensure that each piece of
Please can we ask that you do not bring your child’s c|0thlllg is labelled
dogs onto the school premises. As a with their name. As you can
school that has a school dog this may imagine how many identical items

seem a strange request. However, Molly has had an . .
assessment to be allowed to be a school animal and there are in school and so if they

has received special training. We are also insured to gEt mixed “I_J itis _very dlfflﬂlﬂt to
have her specifically in school. Unfortunately we are match the rlght_ piece Uf clothing
not covered in the same way for other animals. to the right child.

Thank you for you understanding in this matter. Thank you for your support with

icl
)L this! y

WORLD BOOK DAY

WORLD RED
BOOK Thursday 7th March ‘

DAY Our theme this year is March 15th 2019 SE
7 MARCH 2019 'Bedtime Stories'

Children can come to school

To celebrate World Book Day we would on Red Nose Day wearing red for
like the children to all think about their a donation of £1
favourite bedtime story. They can then
bring this to school to share wearing their Red noses will be on sale in the
pyjamas. They can even bring a bedtime school office. We will let you
cuddly toy if they have one. know as soon as they
We look forward to celebrating a love of have arrived!
books and reading with our children on
this day.

! CURRICULUM CLUBS

Please note that this half term there will be a change to the clubs which run after
school.

STORY CLUB will be held on Tuesday (currently Thursday)
FILM CLUB will be held on a Thursday (currently Tuesday)

Please book your child onto these clubs via the parent portal or by email to the
school office.

.




DATE FOR YOUR DIARY
Family Portrait Day.

Nell Bank

Have you ever wanted a professional family portrait
photograph?

Whitebox Photography are holding a Family Portraiture
day on Saturday 11th May in school for up to 20
families.

REMINDER

Please complete
The cost of the session is £35 and you will receive 25
images digitally included in the price. A donation will be your consent for
made to school fund for each session held. the Reception

More details will follow. ll

Residential on
Parent Pay.

Additional Adults in the Playground.

Please can we ask that only those adults who need to, come into the school playground
at the end of the school day.

It is very difficult for us to monitor who should and shouldn't be on the premises if

there are additional adults who we don't know.

It also makes it difficult for us to see who has arrived for picking up if there lots of
additional adults crowding the playground.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. It is a small request but will go a long
way to helping us safeguard our children.

Thank you

Don’t forget to follow us on
@ElementsSchool & E



